October 23, 2024

Ms. Naomi Rodriguez Chairman Ledyard Town Council

Dear Ms. Rodriguez,

My current three-year term on the Planning and Zoning Commission ends October 31, 2024. After some reflection I have decided to step down at the end of my term and not seek reappointment. When the stress of serving in a volunteer position in the town exceeds the satisfaction derived from contributing to the town, one needs to decide whether that is the best use of time. I have appreciated the opportunity to serve on PZC, the last three years as chairman. But it is time to walk away.

Sincerely,

Tony Capon Chairman, PZC